Mountain Amateur Radio Club
Minutes of the Meeting
15 November 2017

Our meeting began at 1909 with Ed Bretag presiding. Following intros around the room, we
read the minutes of the September and October meetings. A motion to accept and passed.

Next the Treasurer gave his report. Bill Wallick will inquire with the phone company, to
see if we can put the phone line at our Tranquil Acres repeater site on “vacation’.

We need suggestions for meeting presentations.

Under Old Business, Laird has received some “current” rosters, and will be working on
bringing them up to date.

We still have sixteen hundred in county dollars. We discussed a tower to replace the one
that was damaged at Tenderfoot. Also discussed a commercial grade antenna for that

location. A motion was made to try to get one or both before the end of the year. Motion by
VVA and FNV, and passed.

This year’s December meeting will be held at the Fiesta Mexicana restaurant in Woodland
Park. Ed and Bill will put this on the email reflector, gather RSVP names and make the
reservations.

The Repeater Report noted all good.
Meeting adjourned at 2021
Six members present.

Submitted by Bill Wallick, KC@AFNV, Secretary



